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May 13, 2024

Madison County Board of Supervisors

C/o Greg Higginbotham, County Administrator
PO Box 608

Canton, MS 39046-0608

Re: 2024 MAS County Employee Scholarship Program
Notice of Recipients for Madison County

Dear Madison County Board of Supervisors:

The MAS Scholarship Committee met recently to select recipients for the 2024 MAS County
Employee Scholarship. Madison County was eligible for two scholarships based on your
participation in the Association and the MAS Insurance Trust (“MASIT”), if applicable. MAS
received seven eligible applications from your county. The Committee selected the following
recipients for Madison County:

2024 Madison County MASIT Awardee:

Mason Norman, 340 Arbor Drive Apt 1155, Ridgeland, MS 39157
Student’s Email: masonparker]2@gmail.com

Student’s Phone: (601) 278-3416

Sponsor: Melvin (Minor) Norman, Madison County

2024 Madison County MAS Awardee:

ZaKeisar M. Buckner, 108 Bianca Way, Canton, MS 39046-5529
Student’s Email: kmmjb19741@gmail.com

Student’s Phone: (601) 941-5592

Sponsor: Kesha M. Jackson, Madison County

Enclosed are checks made out to the recipients representing the full amount of funds to be
awarded. If the recipients have not already done so, please have him/her sign the enclosed
Statement of Intent and return to me.

Please send photos of any formal presentations to Savanna McCafferty at
smccafferty@massup.org. We will include a special section in the next issue of the Mississippi
Supervisor magazine listing all scholarship recipients and will publish any photos received.

[ have also enclosed a sample press release you may customize and use to announce your
scholarhip recipients to your local press.
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MAS will begin seeking applications for the 2025 scholarship cycle in October 2024. Please help
spread the word to your employees.

If you have any questions regarding the MAS County Employee Scholarship Program, please
contact me at 601.353.2741 or sspangler(@massup.org.

Best wishes,

Sug&amé%-\augh

Stephanie Spangler
Director of Finance and Program Development

cc: Honorable Gerald Steen, Madison County Board President (no enclosures)



